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Meeting_Session
Attended NFHS Softball Committee Meeting

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

I am the section 2 representative serving on the committee who
reviews and votes for rules changes proposals. I am happy to
report that the committee did pass the one-way communication
to the catcher for the sport of softball. More details will be
provided to the coaches and schools through our website and
the coaches rules clinics.


